
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                     By:  Joe Langerak 

The 

Summation 

915 Main Street, Suite 108 

Evansville, IN 47708 

Inside this issue: 

EBA News 2 

Foundation 3 

CLE Offerings 4 & 5 

Bar Updates 6 

Calendar 8 

The 

Enhance.  Cultivate.  Promote. 

November 2022 The Monthly Newsletter of the Evansville Bar Association 

A Chevy Caprice Estate, Death Missiles, and Giving Thanks 

 

Growing up, I cherished Thanksgivings in Michigan.  All the aunts, 

uncles, and cousins would make the trip to Cadillac to visit my 

grandparents, with me sometimes sitting backwards in the rear 

of my aunt’s Chevrolet Caprice Estate with other cousins.  Of 

course, we would never miss the Detroit Lions football 

game.  Board games or catch with a football in the yard with 

cousins before or after dinner were 

commonplace.  I also distinctly 

remember my grandparents having a 

viciously sharp set of lawn darts such that I am flabbergasted 

we had the cousin survival rate that we did. Needless to say, I 

am thankful for all it, and I’m fortunate my wife and I often 

make the trip north to Grand Rapids, so my kids spend 

Thanksgiving with their grandparents, but without the backyard 

death missiles.   

 

I’ve seen some things in the Bar since serving nearly 10 years on the EBA Board and now 

serving as President – both good and bad.  Deaths, families formed, tragedies, partnerships 

created, pandemics, associates making partner, firms close, etc.…  Through it all, when I 

think about my time practicing law here since 2005, I am most thankful for the members – 

for you.  Without such great members the low times would be a lot lower, and the high 

times not as high. I truly thought the pandemic would destroy so many careers I was not 

sure where we would be as an organization if and when we came out of it.  I should not 

have been so surprised when the attitude I saw from our members was, put your head 

down and work through the problem, our work will carry on.  Well, we did, and I see most 

of us made it thus far with practices intact and firms healthy.   

 

The lawyers are what make practicing law in this community great, and our Bar 

Association the best in Indiana.  When I think of our legal community, I think of individuals, 

typically with a smile because of those that come to mind.  Folks like Don Fuchs always 

greeting other lawyers as “counselor”, Dan Glass drinking more coffee during depositions 

than the after-church crowd put together, Ed Johnson coming into the mediation room 

like Kramer from Seinfeld exclaiming “let’s talk”, and Steve Culley, everything about Steve 

from his personality to the passion he had for his clients.  I also think of the kindness and 

generosity shown to me, personally, particularly as a young lawyer, by people like Charlie 

Berger, Max Fiester, Tom Norton, and all the former partners at Rudolph, Fine, Porter & 

Johnson like Marc, Jim, Angela, Monty, Ross, Krista and Jeff, among others.  I have been 

blessed. 

 

As we enter the holiday season, in particular Thanksgiving, I hope you recognize the 

human capital in this Bar Association and am as thankful as I am for the people in 

it.  Lawyers work exceptionally hard, and it is a tough job that often goes without thanks 

beyond a client paying a bill here and there.  I am grateful for you and how you make my 

life better.  Not just my professional life, but life generally.  What a great place to practice 

and learn the law.  Join me at the New Attorney Welcome Celebration on November 10 

and show these new lawyers what our fellowship as a Bar means.  Happy Thanksgiving my 

friends.  
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VLP News 
By: Senior Judge Sheila Corcoran and Susan Vollmer 

 

 It is time to sign-up for Talk to a Lawyer for 2023.  Hard to believe that it is that time of year already.  At the 
end of the next two editions of the Summation you will find a sign-up sheet that you can e-mail, fax, or mail to our office 
to get on the schedule.  We will also be attaching information on volunteering for one of our Clinics at the Court or our 
daily Help Desk begun during the pandemic.  For twenty years, volunteers from the Evansville Bar Association – 
lawyers and paralegals – have fielded over 14,000 phone calls from area residents.  Anyone can volunteer for TTAL 
and no previous experience is necessary.  Resource materials are available and each session’s volunteers often work 
together to help answer more challenging (or unusual) questions posed by callers.  Our lunch TTAL is scheduled for the 
third Tuesday of each month from 11:30 to 1:00 Central Time.  And, our long-standing Thursday evening session is 
scheduled for 4:30 to 6:00 p.m. on the first Thursday of the month.  Talk to a Lawyer is one of the ways that the local bar 
interacts in a positive way with members of the public.  This service also helps relieve some of the caller demand at our 
partner programs like Indiana Legal Services, the Legal Aid Society, and the EBA’s Lawyer Referral Service.  
Volunteering is easy, fun, and there are snacks.  Please consider signing up for as many dates as you can and if your firm 
would like to staff one of the sessions please let us know.  Thank you! 

New Attorney Welcome Celebration 

The Season of Giving:  
Stock the Shelves for Albion 

 

For this season of giving, the Women In Law Section has 

organized a bar-wide donation drive for Albion Fellows Bacon 

Center.  These donations will make a huge impact to ensure 

basic needs of residents at Albion are met. 

 

Through November 16, donations for Albion can be dropped off 

at the EBA office – 915 Main Street, Suite 108, 47708.   

 

For a list of items most needed by Albion, please go here: https://

www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ea9a622a5fcc52-ebastock  

It's easy!  Review the needs via the link; Select an item or gift 

card that you will purchase and how many; Donate to help 

EBA reach the goal!  This will allow us to track the generosity of 

our group to match Albion's needs. 

 

Join us at Albion on Thursday, November 17 at 3:30pm to drop 

off donations and take the opportunity to take a tour of the 

facility.  The tour is limited to 15 people so please register using 

the SignUpGenius link above. 

All are invited and encouraged to attend to welcome  
the newest members to the bar, share stories, and enjoy food and drinks. 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE EVANSVILLE BAR ASSOCIATION’S 

HOSTED BY THE YOUNG LAWYER SECTION 
Celebrate new attorney members admitted in 2020, 2021, and 2022 

10 5 
NOV PM 

Old Courthouse - 2nd Floor 

Randall T. Shepard Courtroom 

201 NW 4th Street, Evansville 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS... RSVP 
julie@evvbar.org 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ea9a622a5fcc52-ebastock
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ea9a622a5fcc52-ebastock
mailto:julie@evvbar.org
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I  love quotes. Always have.  I wanted to 

share many quotes in these articles but to 

choose a quote and use it in any public 

forum is difficult.  I worry I am unaware history condemned 

the person or the quote itself or both.  I fret readers might 

perceive the author’s global views for my own when they 

might not be aligned.  The result is my not using 

quotes.  Or at least not until today.  Today I found a simple 

quote that is at the core of the message I hope I 

communicate to each of you this year: “Think of giving 

not as a duty, but as a privilege.”  John D. Rockefeller, 

Jr.  None of us are obligated to give to the Evansville Bar 

Foundation (“EBF”).  And yet despite the absence of a 

duty, many of you donate every year.  These individual 

contributions help fund the EBF’s grants and, in return, the 

EBF awards monies to qualified community organizations 

that promote justice and improve lives through the 

law.  For those of you who give year after year, I thank 

you.  And, for those of you who have not donated in the 

past, please consider doing so by clicking the link below 

or mail a check to 915 Main Street, Suite 108, Evansville, 

47708. Your donation is tax deductible and is reportable 

under Revised Rule 6.7(a)(3) of Professional Conduct. 

Furthermore, if you or your loved one wish to consider 

incorporating the EBF into an estate plan to help fund the 

EBF for years to come, please contact me to 

discuss.  Whether a one-time donation or through 

planned giving, the EBF Board and I appreciate you and 

for sharing your privilege with us.   

Jimmy Gentry 

President  

At the end of October, the law library received a new Canon 
copier to test. Law firms and their attorneys are now able to 
enter their user code to make color or black/white copies at the 
machine or print color or black/white documents from the public 
access computers. Because of the EBA’s and Law Library 
Foundation’s strong commitment to providing access to justice 
for all members of our community, the law library has been able 
to LOWER the cost of copying and printing.  
 
Black/white documents cost $.15 per page; color costs $.25 per 
page. Law Library Foundation members continue to receive a 
discount as a benefit of their membership ($.10 per page). Your 
ongoing support of the law library makes it possible for self-
represented litigants involved in any matter to access self-help 
materials located in the law library at this new lower cost.  Many 
thanks again for your ongoing support! 
 
As always, I welcome your questions, comments, and 
suggestions.  Please feel free to call me, Kathleen Weston, at 
(812) 435-5175 or send me an email 
(kweston@vanderburghgov.org).   

Court Counsel 

Annual Campaign 

Donors* 

Legacy of Leadership 
Randall K. and Rebecca Craig Family Foundation, Inc. 

 

Senior Partner 

Hon. Sheila Corcoran 

Steve Hoar 

Javier Lugo and Sarah Woods 

David Shaw 

Stewart Richardson Deposition Services 

Friends of the  

Foundation 
Julie Moore Holtz 

Kathleen Weston 

New Attorney (0-3 Years) 
Jordan Buechler 

Law Student 

Heather Migdon  

Attorney of Record 

Jim Casey 

Kathryn Kornblum 

Michael Land 

Ole Olsen, Jr. 

Carrie Roelle 

Mark Samila 

Stephen H. Thomas 

Hon. Wayne Trockman 

Brent Weil 

John Whinrey 

Steve Barber 

Ted Barron 

Erin Bauer 

Diane Bender 

Charlie Berger 

Tim Born 

Mag. Judge Matthew Brookman 

Michele Bryant 

Bob Carithers 

Tanisha Carothers 

Dan Carwile 

Thomas Clowers 

Allison Comstock 

John Cox 

Jamie Dameron 

Hon. Richard D’Amour 

Max Fiester 

Gayle Gerling Pettinga 

Kevin Gibson 

Groves Law 

David Harris 

Hon. Bill Hussmann 

Kelly Jackson 

John Kreighbaum 

David Lamont 

Hon. Mary Margaret Lloyd 

Hon. Tom Massey 

Teresa McKeethen 

Kristin McLaughlin 

Mike Mitchell 

Samuel Morris 

Olsen & White 

Hon. Robert Pigman 

Laura Scott 

Toby Shaw 

Hon. Les Shively 

Charles Spaetti 

Rich Steedman 

Shawn Sullivan 

Gary Taylor 

Lori Underwood 

Keith Vonderahe 

Keith Wallace 

Scott Wylie 

Paralegal 
Jeana Goebel 

Lauren Hawes 

Michelle Motta 

Lead Counsel 
Marc Fine 

Foster, O’Daniel, Hambidge & Lynch 

Jimmy Gentry 

Gary and Paula Gerling Foundation 

Mike Mitchell 

Andy Ozete 

Robert John & Associates 

Stone & Stratman 

Tuley Law Office 

* 2022 Campaign donations received November 1, 2021-October 31, 2022 

https://evvbar.org/foundation.aspx
mailto:kweston@vanderburghgov.org
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You can find an up-to-date listing of CLE on the EBA website at evvbar.org 

Registration and pre-payment are required by phone at (812) 463-3201, email at Ashley@evvbar.org or online at evvbar.org. 
Registrations received two hours prior to start of course will be charged an additional $5.  Printed materials are available by request for $5 per credit hour, not to exceed $25. 

Credit will not be reported to the Indiana Supreme Court Commission on Continuing Legal Education (CLE Commission) until payment for the course has been received in full. 

33rd Annual EBA  
Estate & Business Planning Institute 

Friday, November 4, 2022 
In-Person Seating 

At DoubleTree or Live Webcast 

 
8:00am—Check-in at DoubleTree or 

Webcast opens to attendees 

8:25am—Welcome and Introductions 

 
Pricing Information 

EBA Member  $295 

Non-member  $345 

 

Materials 

Flashdrive  $10 

Electronic  No Charge 

 

Continuing Education Credit: 

IN and KY Attorneys:  

6 CLE/1 Ethics 

Indiana CPAs:  

7.20 (50 minute credit hours) 

Indiana Insurance Professionals:  

6 CLE (including 1 Ethics) 

Accepted by the CFP Board for  

6 hours CE credit To register call (812) 463-3201 or email Ashley at eba@evvbar.org.  

A special thanks to our sponsors... 

PLATINUM GOLD 

SILVER 

 

Employment Law Section Member $25 

EBA Member $30 

Non-member $50 

 
To register call (812) 463-3201, email 

ashley@evvbar.org or go to evvbar.org. 

https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar
mailto:eba@evvbar.org
mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
mailto:eba@evvbar.org?subject=REGISTER:%20Lifecycle%20of%20an%20LLC
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10171
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ANNUAL  
HOT TOPICS 

3 CLE/.5 Ethics 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 9 

8:30AM (Check-in begins at 8:00AM) 

Light Breakfast 

EBA Office 

 

EBA Members $100 

Non-Members $160 

 

TO REGISTER all (812) 463-3201, email 

Ashley@evvbar.org, or go to evvbar.org. 

Always fast; always fun! 

Wednesday, November 9 

10:00am-1:00pm—Signed and Sealed: Indiana 

 Expungements—The Law, The Process, The 

 Forms (3 CLE/1 Ethics) 

Monday, November 14 

10:30am—When Worlds Collide: Commercial 

 Resolutions (1 CLE) 

12:00pm—The Lawyer Well-Being Movement: Is 

 There Really Such a  Thing? (1 CLE/1 Ethics) 

1:30pm—Consumer Bankruptcy Series: Lawyer, No 

 Lawyer (1 CLE) 

 

EBA Office or Video Conference* 
All courses are one hour, unless noted. 

EBA Member $30/hr or Non-member $50/hr, 

 

*Please indicate at time of registration. 

NEW CLE COURSES 

AVAILABLE ON 

DEMAND! 
 

Don’t miss the new additions to the EBA On-

Demand CLE catalog!  We’ve got over 20 

hours of CLE programming for you to enjoy 

whenever or wherever it’s convenient for 

you—and, members save 25%! 

 

MEMBERS—Call for coupon code! 

 

Go to the EBA website at 

evvbar.org and  

click the CLE button!  
 

The CLE Commission will not approve online CLE credit if you 

previously received credit for the same live course.  It is your 

responsibility to monitor your credits.  

You can find an up-to-date listing of CLE on the EBA website at evvbar.org 

Registration and pre-payment are required by phone at (812) 463-3201, email at Ashley@evvbar.org or online at evvbar.org. 
Registrations received two hours prior to start of course will be charged an additional $5.  Printed materials are available by request for $5 per credit hour, not to exceed $25. 

Credit will not be reported to the Indiana Supreme Court Commission on Continuing Legal Education (CLE Commission) until payment for the course has been received in full. 

mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10110
https://evvbar.org/calendar/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Qb_0BHCZB0_7R3JMRp3NLSSi-0L6QLTSHHh6XhZmKoKHuAWbwGlLjpkXB_Kshj63AYn8qUaSydxwFlzvmHjvGIv2-Ij_zibwxFJwd0w9MZRpvwSuWhU8nNH1ofafVjABSwMk-crphPk=&c=fkL-Z2aE14AfdXae88XV_TAOSECTVtqYn3x1yMFxqgk82U5Fl9vhow==&ch=_VUsb6q7mznT5yhz53H5jLjhy
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Qb_0BHCZB0_7R3JMRp3NLSSi-0L6QLTSHHh6XhZmKoKHuAWbwGlLjg8WaOL_YIxae9xvo5f-jy8Of4vS1cfwrBBPQpjYGihtJrSPt8XCbw7vl--18hAavhAPy8lQLn7j9b9es2bnsRHMd7XUZF32Dg2-S-isvFnjDh7PZElzg3ZSJ0HdPmJwNVGVlG5L-Yp6PeOR4SLJ6dIrsIufMO1r9DMjWEFMlM5W&c=f
https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar
https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
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Bar Updates: 

Welcome new attorney members Jozie Barton, Lee Braun, 

Heather Heck, Justin Johnson, Makenzie Mehringer, Jackson 

Treadway, and Conner Voegel. Please make the following 

additions and updates to your contacts: 

Theodore “Teddy” Van Beek 

US Court for So. District of IN 

101 NW MLK Jr. Blvd. 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 434-6444 
teddy.a.van.beek@gmail.com 

Kooi Law, LLC   O: (317) 569-1335 

17665 Pebble Center Drive 

Noblesville, IN     46062 

  

Terry Noffsinger, Of Counsel tn@nofflaw.com 

Conner Voegel 

Stoll Keenon Ogden 

One Main Street, Suite 201 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 425-1591 

conner.voegel@skofirm.com 

For more information or how to apply, go to evvbar.org, click 

the MEMBERS tab. 

DCS is hiring in Vanderburgh, Gibson, and Knox Counties 

Gibson County Prosecutor’s Office has an opening for a full 

time EVD Deputy Prosecutor. 

The Law Offices of Steven K. Deig is seeking a trial attorney 

primarily in the area of domestic relations. 

Terrell, Born, Sullivan & Fiester is looking to add one or more 

attorneys to its team. 

The Volunteer Lawyer Program is hiring a new Legal Navigator. 

Congratulations to all EBA members that have been  

recognized in the 2023 Edition of The Best Lawyers in  

America: 

 

Bob Becker, Charlie Berger, John Broadhead, Beth 

Burger, Brian Carroll, Jim Casey, Nick Cirignano, 

Jamie Dameron, Marco DeLucio, Terry Farmer, Mark 

Foster, Jeff Henning, Joe Langerak, Krista Lockyear, 

Kelly Lonnberg, Andy Nestrick, Andy Ozete, Ross 

Rudolph, Lindsay Schmitt, Laura Scott, Patrick 

Shoulders, Dirck Stahl, Stephen Thomas, John 

Thomason, Chris Wischer, and Ted Ziemer IV. 

Did we miss you?  
Please let us know at julie@evvbar.org 

Congratulations to 

Steve Hoar, Kahn, 

Dees, Donovan & 

Kahn, who was 

recently presented with 

a Presidential Citation 

by the Indiana State 

Bar Association (ISBA) 

in Indianapolis. The 

award was in 

recognition of Steve’s work as chair of the 

Membership and Membership Benefits Committee 

and as ISBA delegate to the American Bar 

Association.  

Thank you to those from the EBA that represented 

Vanderburgh County at the ISBA House of 

Delegates Meeting in October:  Raymond Dudlo, 

Max Happe, David Jones, Kitte Jones, and Scott 

Wylie. 

Pictured above are David Jones, Scott Wylie, Steve 

Hoar and Lauren Jones. 

Jozie Barton 
Farmer Scott Ozete Robinson & Schmitt 

21 SE Third Street, Suite 900 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 602-3570 

jbarton@fsolegal.com 

Justin Johnson 

Jackson Kelly 

221 NW Fifth Street 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 422-9444 
justin.johnson@jacksonkelly.com 

Lee Braun 

Kahn, Dees, Donovan & Kahn 

501 Main Street 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 423-3183 

lbraun@kddk.com 

Heather Heck 

Kahn, Dees, Donovan & Kahn 

501 Main Street 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 423-3183 

hheck@kddk.com 

Makenzie Mehringer 

Kahn, Dees, Donovan & Kahn 

501 Main Street 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 423-3183 

mmehringer@kddk.com 

Jackson Treadway 

Kahn, Dees, Donovan & Kahn 

501 Main Street 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 423-3183 

jtreadway@kddk.com 

mailto:teddy.a.van.beek@gmail.com
mailto:tn@nofflaw.com
mailto:conner.voegel@skofirm.com
https://evvbar.org/members/employment-opportunities.aspx
mailto:julie@evvbar.org
https://kddk.com/team/steven-s-hoar/
mailto:jbarton@fsolegal.com
mailto:justin.johnson@jacksonkelly.com
mailto:lbraun@kddk.com
mailto:hheck@kddk.com
mailto:mmehringer@kddk.com
mailto:jtreadway@kddk.com
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Interested in leasing furnished 

office space across from the Civic 

Center and Federal Building? 
 

Contact Alex Scates  

at scateslaw1@gmail.com or (618) 499-0584 

about the former Cox Law Office building at  

108 NW MLK Blvd, Evansville, IN, 47708. 

Have you ever thought about 
owning your own law firm? 

Being your own boss?  
Making your own hours? 

What if I told you there is an 
opportunity for you to do all 

of the above? 
 
 

Established Estate and Business Planning 
firm; Ground-floor office with inexpensive 

rent; Furniture included. 
 

For more information, contact Toby Shaw 
at (812) 449-1450  

or tobyshaw43@gmail.com  

DON’T FORGET: 

Sign up for CLE on the EBA website at evvbar.org in-person, video conference, or on-demand! 

mailto:scateslaw1@gmail.com
mailto:tobyshaw43@gmail.com
https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
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11/03 Talk to a Lawyer—4:30-6:00pm, EBA Office 

11/04 CLE—33rd Annual EBA Estate & Business Planning Institute (6 CLE/1 Ethics) - Light breakfast at 8:00am with Welcome 

  and Introductions beginning at 8:55am; Lunch provided—REGISTER 

11/08 EBA Paralegal Section Meeting—Noon, EBA Office or Video Conference 

11/09 CLE—EBA Replay: Signed and Sealed: Indiana Expungement—The Law, The Process The Forms (3 CLE/1 Ethics)—

  10:00am-1:00pm, EBA Office or Video Conference—REGISTER 

11/10 Evansville Bar Association Board of Directors Meeting—lunch at 11:45am, meeting at Noon, EBA Office 

 New Attorney Welcome Celebration hosted by the Young Lawyer Section—5:00-7:00pm, Old Courthouse—Randall 

  T. Shepard Courtroom—RSVP 

11/11 Happy Veterans Day!  Thank you to all Veterans that have served! 

11/14 CLE—EBA Replay: When Worlds Collide—Commercial Resolutions (1 CLE)—10:30am, EBA Office or Video  

  Conference—REGISTER 

 CLE—EBA Replay: The Lawyer Well-Being Movement—Is There Really Such a Things? (1 CLE/1 Ethics) - Noon, EBA 

  Office or Video Conference—REGISTER 

 CLE—EBA Replay: Consumer Bankruptcy Series—Lawyer, No Lawyer (1 CLE) - 1:30pm, EBA Office or Video  

  Conference—REGISTER 

11/15 Talk to a Lawyer—11:30am-1:00pm, EBA Office 

11/16 EBA Diversity Committee Meeting—10:00am, EBA Office 

 CLE—What the Family Law Practitioner Should Know About Immigration and Representing Non-Citizens In Family 

  Court (1 CLE) - Noon, EBA Office—REGISTER 

11/17 Evansville Bar Foundation Board of Directors Meeting—lunch at 11:45am, meeting at Noon, EBA Office 

 SOCIAL—Give Thanks and Celebrate hosted by the Women In Law Section—ALL ARE INVITED TO ATTEND! - Mo’s 

  House, 5:00-7:00pm 

11/18 CLE—Employment Law Case Update (1 CLE) - Noon, EBA Office—REGISTER 

11/21 & 11/22 CLE—Indiana Law Survey (12 CLE/2 Ethics) - REGISTER 

11/23-27 EBA OFFICE CLOSED—Happy Thanksgiving! 

11/30 EBA Business and Commercial Law Section Meeting—Noon, EBA Office—LUNCH PROVIDED!  RSVP 
 

For an up-to-date listing of CLE, including EBA REPLAYS, go to the EBA website at evvbar.org 

Annual Hot Topics (3 CLE/.5 Ethics)—Friday, December 9, Registration and light breakfast at 8:00am, Intros at 8:30am; EBA Office 

CLE—Procrastinators’ Delight: The Final Countdown (up to 6 CLE) - Wednesday, December 28, EBA Office—Sign up for one, two or 

all six courses! 

CLE—Procrastinators’ Delight: All Ethics, All Day (up to 6 CLE/6 Ethics) - Thursday, December 29, EBA Office—Sign up for one, two or 

all six courses! 

Talk to a Lawyer TODAY! (6 CLE/1 Ethics) - Wednesday, January 4, 2023; 9:00am-4:00pm, EBA Office—REGISTER 

Law Day Celebration—Friday, April 28, 2023; 5:30pm, City View by Sterling Square 

In Memory Of...  
Members and friends of the Evansville Bar Association who 

have passed away are remembered by friends and 

colleagues with contributions to the  

John L. Sanders Memorial—Evansville Bar Foundation. 
 

Thank you for your contributions in memory of… 

Jack Davis 

Donna Rae Hagedorn 

John Hegeman 

Will be back after the holidays! 
 

The Lawyers Lunch Club is an opportunity to meet members 

of the bar in other practice areas and firms. Lawyers who sign 

up for the lunch club are placed in a diverse group of 6-8 

lawyers, who meet once a month for lunch, for three 

months. The groups are autonomous—they pick their own 

meeting time, day, and location based on their 

schedules.  These lunches are a great way to forge 

relationships with other lawyers in a small group setting.  

The first session of 2023 will run March-May! 

mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
mailto:julie@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10014
mailto:julie@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10185
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10177
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10178
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10120
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10171
mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
mailto:julie@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=10192
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